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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  
 

Re: School Fund 
  

In addition to our curriculum provision, we also offer a rich and wide-ranging programme of 

extra-curricular activities and educational visits. We try to ensure that students spend their time in 

a stimulating and well-maintained environment and have plenty of exciting opportunities to 

explore new things. 

  

All of this though comes at a cost. Our limited school budget is carefully managed and overseen 

by Governors in order to provide the very best value for money. We use our budget to fund 

staffing, equipment and the necessary support that enables the school to be successful. 

  

This, however, allows very little flexibility to finance the ‘extras’ that we think are an important part 

of all young peoples’ schooling. We therefore request from all families a school fund payment 

that helps us provide the equipment and opportunities that make such a difference to students’ 

experience in school. 

 

As the needs of the school community shape and grow, we look for opportunities to align 

awards to whole school themes that departments and year groups could apply for. These could 

include initiatives such as: -  

 

• Building cultural capital 

• Health and well-being 

• Environmental, economic and social sustainability 

 

 

The requested school fund payment is £36 per family. Payments can be made either through our 

ParentPay system or by Standing Order (12 payments of £3). Please email Mrs D Clements 

(dclements@imberhorne.co.uk) if you would prefer the latter option. 
  

 

If you are able to indicate that you agree to the Gift Aid Declaration, the school will not only 

receive your contribution but will also be able to claim back the tax paid on the donation. 

Please note that the request for payment automatically appears on Parent Pay for all students 

from Years 7 to 11. If you have more than one child in the school please make the payment for 

the youngest only.  

 

School fund is spent only on the approval of the Governors.  

 

I would like to thank you in anticipation of your generosity. If you have concerns about the 

contents of this letter please write to me or the Chair of Governors, care of the school.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr L Walker 

Headteacher 


